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Dear Parents/Carers, 

10th March 2025 

Youth Club Provision 

 

We have been sharing concerns with you for some time about the sustainability of our current 

Youth Club offer. Over the last few months the number of pupils attending the club has been 

extremely low and without the additional funding we originally received in order the establish 

the club it is not financially sustainable. 

 

The low numbers of children we continue to see attending unfortunately means that we simply 

cannot afford to keep the club running and we have therefore taken the difficult decision to 

cease the provision at the end of this month. 

 

In order to continue to offer our children a variety of after school enrichment opportunities we 

will add 2 new after school clubs to our current offer. These will run from 3.15pm to 4.15pm on 

Tuesdays, for children in Y1 and Y2 (Key Stage 1), and on Thursdays for children in Y3 to Y6 

(Key Stage 2). There will continue to be no charge for any of our after school clubs at this time. 

 

Our last Youth Club session will be on Monday 31st March 2025. 

 

Our after school clubs change each half term and our new after school clubs for the Summer 

term will start after the Easter holidays from Tuesday 22nd April. Online application forms for 

these clubs will be shared later this term. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs CL Grainger-Roystone 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


